
COMMUNITY RELATIONS COMMITTEE 

CRC 

Meeting Notes 

October 27, 2015 

 

The October meeting of the CRC was held 10-27-15 at 10:00 a.m., in the annex.  Those present were 

Janet, Bob, Diane, Billie, Pat, Tony, Roger, and Rory. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

The Health Fair was a success!!!!  We had approximately 82 people attend!  This was very successful, 

and we hope to even make it better in 2016!   

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Our committee will be compiling forms for concerns by residents in Bellavita.  These forms will have 

various concerns with a simple “yes” and “no” answer.  Each committee member will compile his own 

form, and we will then meet at 9:30 a.m., November 10th to combine all necessary concerns.  We hope 

to distribute these starting in January, 2016. 

The Communications Committee has given the CRC the opportunity to be in charge of the “Bella View” 

in 2016.  The Bella View is the seminar where each committee and activities in Bellavita have a table 

with representatives to inform our residents about our wonderful community.  Our committee will be 

discussing this event for 2016.  Stay tuned! 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Billie Velazquez 

 

 

 

 


